Dear Friends,

It’s hard to believe that this is the last “Look Ahead” email | will be sending this school year! We have had
an incredible year together and have seen God move in powerful ways on our campus! From Pursuit
Conference to the Live Dead Challenge, | am so proud of all of our students for truly making this a year to
remember!!

For those of you who are graduating, we are praying God’s blessing and guidance over you as you step out
into this new and exciting season of life. You will be missed! If you are not yet graduating, | look forward to
seeing you again in the fall! | pray blessings and strength over you during finals and | hope you have a
fantastic and restful summer!

As we move into summer, let’s be praying for our NU students that will be traveling around the Northwest
region and the world!

NUMA [REACH] Missions Teams:
Over 25 students have been preparing and fundraising to enter the mission field throughout May and
June. Pray for safety and divine interactions as our four different teams share the Gospel in Ecuador,
Indonesia, Thailand, and Ukraine.

NUSR [Northwest University Student Reps]:

Jason Waltman, Jared McKinney, Katelyn Williams, and Jon Laurenzo will be representing NU by creating
relationships with prospective students and assisting DYD’s at Summer Camps around the region. Pray for
opportunity and strength as they pour themselves into servant leadership.

Crossing:

The seven students on our Crossing team have been preparing musically, emotionally, and spiritually to
devote a majority of their summer to representing NU and leading students in Worship. Pray for strength
and safety as they travel through Washington, Wyoming, Montana, Oregon, and California.

And finally, please be praying for our student leaders next year. We have an incredible NUMA and NUSG
team preparing to lead this campus next year, but we know that as our leaders they need to be covered in
prayer for wisdom and discernment.
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